Subject: Re: Linking problem
Posted by dolik.rce on Tue, 15 Mar 2011 16:12:09 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Yes, that is the correct solution

Here is a small explanation as for why happened: As of now if you update U++ through your
package manager, only the sources in /usr/share/upp are updated. Your local copy in your /home
stays the same and you have to manually copy the /usr/share/upp into your home directory after
each update.

So even though you were using theide in version 3274, the sources were actually older and didn't
contain the changes in Draw.upp where freetype was added.

| know that this is quite stupid behavior and | reported it almost a year ago and even proposed
and prepared a solution. But nobody really complained so far and nobody was interested in the
fix, so | am the only one using it right now... | hope this will drag some attention to it again

Honza
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